
     

                                                                    
                

 

 

 
To: ALL MEMBERS OF THE COUNCIL 
 
CC Directors and other relevant officers 

Oxfordshire County Council 
Law and Governance 
Chief Executive’s Office 
County Hall, New Road 
Oxford  
OX1 1ND 
 
DX 4310 OXFORD  
 
Peter G Clark 
County Solicitor and Monitoring Officer 
Head of Law and Governance 
 

Please ask for Deborah Miller Date:  06 February 2012  
Direct Line: 01865 815384 Direct Fax: 01865 783195 
Email: Deborah.miller@oxfordshire.gov.uk 
Our Ref: Your Ref: 
 
Dear Councillor, 
 
Additional Papers for Council – 10 February 2012 
 
I enclose the following additional papers in relation to item 8 (Service & Resource Planning 
2012/13 – 2016/17): 
 

• Supplementary Report by the Assistant Chief Executive & Chief Finance Officer; 
• Commentary by the Assistant Chief Executive & Chief Finance Officer on the Cabinet’s 

budget proposals; 
• Amendments by the Liberal Democrat, Labour and Green Groups (CC8 Labour), (CC8 

Lib Dem) and (CC8 Green) 
• Commentary by the Assistant Chief Executive & Chief Finance Officer on the above 

Amendments; 
• Annex 6 (Dedicated Schools Grant); 

 
Please bring these additional papers to the Council meeting on 10 February 2011. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
Deborah Miller 
Principal Committee Officer 
for and on behalf of P G Clark 
County Solicitor and Monitoring Officer 
Head of Law and Governance 


